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5.4 EMAILS SENT 

From: Doug Darlington  

Sent: Thursday, 29 March 2012 5:09 AM 
To: 'Gina.Vereker@wyong.nsw.gov.au' 

Cc: 'Vivienne Soo'; Anne Rowland 

Subject: LIQUOR OUTLETS AND THE WYONG 2012 LEP 

�

Hi Gina 

Thank you again for agreeing to address TEPCP on the Wyong LEP 2012 on 17th April 
2012.. 

As you are aware we are most appreciative in your support of the community in 
opposing the BWS application for a new liquor store in Long Jetty. 

The purpose of this email is to ask if in your talk on the LEP could you please advise on 
the possibility of placing restrictions on the density of liquor outlets in a community. 

This suggestion arose from my discussion with Ellen Davis-Meehan ( Key Insights Pty 
Ltd ) who was in the chamber, ( not in the gallery  but unfortunately the Councillors were 
not informed of this.) when I presented to Council on the issue   I had the opportunity to 
speak with her briefly after the DA was rejected and we agreed on the following: 

•       Woolworths will not give up and it will end up in Court 
•       The community needs to  aware when the inspection of the Court of the site is on 

and rally in support of refusal. 
•       The community needs to encourage Council to line up expert witnesses on the 

causes of domestic violence to counter Woolworths arguments. 
•       The community needs to encourage Council to adopt a policy in its new Wyong 

LEP 2012 that limits the number of liquor outlets in a community.  This will send a 
clear message to the Woolworths of this world that we do not want an over 
supply of liquor outlets in our community.   

As a result it would be appreciated if you could please address the suggestion made in 
the last two dot point in your address. 

Regards 
Doug 

Doug Darlington 
Secretary
The Entrance Peninsula Community Precinct 

www.theentranceprecinct.org
contactus@theentranceprecinct.org

Doug Darlington
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LONG JETTY 2261�
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